From: Deborah Salie

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Parks
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 5:09:41 PM

I am writing in support of getting our parks reopened, especially Roosevelt and Trafton.
Please help so our kids can go back to playing outside at the public parks.

Thank you for your time, Deborah Salie, 29 Olive Ave., Malden
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